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perform abortions at a facility in New
Mexico. The high court issued an order

saying the Federal Circuit Court of Appeals
in Washington "erred" in upholding a

nationwide injunction blocking the clinic's
ability to perform abortions. The clinic,

called the Women's Health Center of New
Mexico, asked the Supreme Court to decide

the issue under the law, not the
Constitution, a move legal analysts say
would be a procedural decision. It could
allow the full court to hear the case and

overturn the lower court ruling. New
Mexico's attorney general had sued the

clinic and the abortion doctor who owns it
on behalf of the state's Reproductive Health

Services. The clinic's lawyers had argued
that the state lacked standing to sue
because it has no direct regulation of

abortion. The suit argued that state law
regulates whether doctors can perform
abortions, so it could be argued that the

state is the only one with standing to sue.
The court's order Monday was similar to one

issued in January as an appellate court
fought over whether a woman's abortions
should be required to take place at clinics

and hospitals. The Supreme Court then
required clinics to give women the option to
have abortions elsewhere instead. The high
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court could eventually rule on the Fifth
Circuit Court of Appeals' decision in Whole
Woman's Health v. Hellerstedt. The case

has drawn intense scrutiny to a 2016 Texas
law that requires
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